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14/03/2024  16:29:342023/5161/P OBJ Rob Wyse I wish to object to the proposed application for the extension of hours. We live directly opposite the premises 

and fear the noise levels and use of the pavement would increase significantly. I also would be wary of the 

increase in delivery cycles which may now frequent the direct area. My experience of these are that without 

exception they pay no attention to UK laws when cycling on pavements, travelling through red lights at speed. 

We are shift workers and there are several businesses already which cause considerable noise as it is. 

Warmer weather is approaching so more people will congregate in an already busy street. Thank you.
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